
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

July 26, 2021 

TOPIC: Central Office Abatement Change Order 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
funds to pay a change order for asbestos abatement at the Central Office Complex’s 
Administration building to Global Green Services Group, Dearborn Heights, Michigan, in 
the amount of $26,560.00. 

 
 

RATIONALE: 
 
Global Green was the awarded abatement contractor for the C.O. Administration Building 
renovation. Once work began, additional tile was required to be removed. This was not 
included in the original scope because the tile in question was underneath a layer of 
different tile and a layer of carpet. The asbestos tile found and removed was beyond the 
original scope and necessitates additional funds to be approved by the Board. 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund – Capital Projects 

 
 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 
 

EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachments 

PF/ko 


